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Fantastic to see the London Society of Referees in action last weekend, 
at the Rosslyn Park Social 10s Tournament. I think you’ll agree the kits 

look brilliant! Credit to Jodie Rocket (Sponsorship & Events Manager at 
Rosslyn Park Rugby Club) who came up with the design and colour 

idea”

All of us at Raging Bull Sportswear cannot wait until the 2021 Rosslyn 
Park 7s. Over the next month we will be launching some kit bundle 

o�ers for all teams entering the tournament, keep an eye on the o�cial 
emails being sent from the tournament organisers, our social media, 

and through the RPS7s socials.

Participating schools will also bene�t from exclusive o�ers from
Raging Bull Sportswear once entered.

WHATS GOING ON IN YOUR AREA?

Very busy week with plenty of phone and video calls, working with some new 
clubs on some partnership deals.

It was brilliant to see so many of our schools back, and our sports teams either 
back playing, or moving closer in the return to play stages.

My highlight this week was visiting head o�ce, working on a new project with 
Lynden Kirby (Halbro’s Sourcing and Production Manager). The project 

involved the sublimation of bespoke garments, for bulk and online ordering.

It will massively bene�t our customers, and make us more economical and 
environmentally friendly, so watch this space!
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